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25th	August	2017		
	
	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	
	
Unfortunately,	Tania	has	come	down	sick	last	night	with	a	high	fever	and	is	unable	to	teach	the	class	
today.	We	thought	it	would	be	better	to	keep	her	away	from	work	until	she	improves.	She	is	very	
disappointed	as	she	was	very	much	looking	forward	to	meeting	everyone	and	getting	started.	
	
We	are	delighted	to	say	that	Roshni	Is	kindly	able	to	take	this	class	today	for	Tania	and	you	are	in	
fantastic	and	very	capable	hands	with	Rosh.	
	
We	hope	you	enjoy	your	session	with	Rosh	and	we	look	forward	for	you	to	be	able	to	meet	Tania	
next	week.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding	in	advance.	
	
	
Very	best	wishes,	
	
	
The	Centre	Stage	Team	
	
	
	
		
	
	


